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6th August 2020 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Dyfed-Powys 

Response to the multi-agency response to child sexual abuse in the 
family environment report  

I welcome the Inspectorates’ calls for child sexual abuse in the family to be 
given greater priority. Children should be safe in their own homes, free from fear 
and harm. This is why I am committed to improving how child victims of crime 
are responded to and supported.  

I have made a commitment to fund a new child victim support role to work 
closely with Dyfed-Powys Police’s victim and witness care service, Goleudy. I will 
be looking to this role to take note of the observations made within the report, 
and will be monitoring the difference the role makes to the most vulnerable child 
victims in our area. 

 


